Dear Parents,

On Dec. 16h, the 4th and 5th grade class will be having their puberty talk "It's a Girl/Guy Thing" during the regular P.E. time.   This information is provided P&G School Programs.  You may preview the information by going to pgschoolprograms.com.
 
Mrs. Shawn Loy, Highland School Nurse, will be talking to the girls and 
Mr. Clay Eaton, our P.E. teacher, will be talking to the boys. 

If you do not wish to have your son/daughter participate, please call the Ainsworth Elementary at 319-657-3151or send a note with your son/daughter.  

Thank you for your cooperation.
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